
 

  
           
January 2, 2024 
Addendum 1 
ITB #23-62-211309 
Seward Coal Dock –Loading Equipment Demolition 
Addendum number 1 has been issued to reschedule the Pre-bid Site Visit. 
 
The Closing Date for this ITB has not changed. 
Bids will be received until February 29, 2024 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time.  
 
     

   

Change: 
  

Pre-Bid Site Visit: A Pre-Proposal Site visit will held on Wednesday January 17, 2024 at 1:00pm local time at 
the Dale Lindsey Railroad Facility, 913 Port Avenue, Seward, AK.   
Interested firms are encouraged to attend. It is recommended that prospective Contractors visit the site and 
become familiar with the site conditions prior to bidding the work, so as to make their own assessment of what 
means and methods will be necessary to complete the work. A bidder's failure to attend the pre-bid conference 
will in no way relieve the bidder of the responsibility of performing the work in compliance with the intent and 
meaning of the terms, conditions and specifications of this ITB. PPE is required (to include safety-toe shoes, 
hi-vis vests & hard-hats). 

 

 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


